
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
Kevin Klee 
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirec-
tor@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-945-2149 
 
Stu Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net 
847-366-4981 
 
Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net   
 847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activities 
hogcash@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH 
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
262-287-8143 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Kenosha HOG Website 
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
 
Brian Hawver 
Brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Next Meeting will be at the Italian American Club  
December 8th at 6:00 PM 

Just a reminder after the January 13th, Beth Cleveland is going show us how to put to-
gether a shirt quilt.  If interested please bring your shirts, an iron and scissors. 
 
Past spring I had a friend come in to teach us how to decorate cupcakes.  If your interest-
ed in doing this again next year please email me.  dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
 
Thanks, 
Cindy Norwich  

tel:(847)%20226-1759
mailto:dnorwich@wi.rr.com
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of  December 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Hi Everyone!  
 
So much going on this month it makes the snow everywhere not feel so depressing (sort of). 
December 8th  Pictures with Santa 11am – 3pm . Thank you Mr & Mrs Claus for taking time 
out of your busy schedule to help us out! The kids (and some dogs) love to see you. Decem-
ber 15th come celebrate the holidays with your Uke’s family. Drawing for a Uke’s Vintage T 
every half hour, refreshments 11 – 2pm, $10 115th Anniversary Tees, 20% off jeans, 20% off 
all lighting and buy a pair of boots and receive a free pair of socks. We want to thank all the 
Kenosha Hog Chapter Elves that are helping wrap gifts this season. It is a nice touch for our 
customers and with your help we are able to make that happen. We are also offering free gift 
delivery from December 1st – 23rd so if you forget someone on your list – we have you cov-
ered! If your bike is not here for winter storage there is still time for us to pick it up. Just 
give the service department a call to schedule a time. Thank you for being a part of an excit-
ing 2018 and here is to an even better 2019! 
 
Ride Safe, 
The Uke’s Team 

 6 Gary & Judi Quedenfeld   15 Jeffrey & Suzette Null 
12 John & Cynthia Ault    23 Bruce & Debi Bodven 
15 John & Kathy Merten JR 
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  7 Pearl Harbor Day  18 Gean Klee 
  7 Joseph Starling RIP  18 James Miethke RIP 
  8  Susan Lynd    21 Terry Hannaman 
  9 Dennis Norwich     21 Cathy Jensen   
10 Chris Anderson    21 First Day of Winter                         
11 Walter Lulinski RIP  21 James Plummer RIP 
14 James Solberg    25 Christmas Day 
15 Jan Brenman    25 Troy Haines RIP 
15 Kerry Farmer RIP  27 Ed Barnett RIP 
15 Susan Raleigh   29 Teresa Goldstein 
18 National Guard Birthday 31 New Years Eve 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in 
December submitted by Joan Lesko 

Hello all, 
 
This will be my last newsletter; I would like to congratulate Melissa Hawver our new secretary, 
I know she will do a great job on helping move this chapter forward.  
I really enjoyed my 4 years on the board; I have learned a lot and made some great friends. 
I went to H.O.T. training 3 of my 4 years to help make this chapter run smooth with the training 
and great ideas to help make it fun. 
 
Thank you for the experience. 
 
See you at the Christmas party Dec8th 
 
                                     Remember every ride is a new memory! Stuart 

 Happy Holidays from Membership 
 
Please remember that we renew our local chapter memberships starting on 1-01-2019 
 
For anyone to be a member of any local chapter, IE Ukes Chapter, they need to also be a HOG National member as 
well. So please make sure to pull out your wallets, or purses and check that you don't need to renew your current 
National HOG membership before we start collecting your new membership form and money from you in January 
and February 
 
I will be collecting the membership applications at our normal monthly January and February meetings. 
 
Please make sure when we send out the new membership form to compete ALL fields and print legibly, so I can read 
everything. Also make note that it is a 2 sided form so make sure to fill out info needed on BOTH sides of the form 
 
Until January.... Have a safe and Happy Holiday Season to you and your families 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
847 226 1759 
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The Christmas holiday season is here! Don’t forget that we will be pulling winners from the 
stamp books at the HOG Christmas party. 
This year we had 27 books turned in. Bob & Joan Lesko had the most visits at 75!! Way to 
go!  
 
At this time I am still working on the new business informational sheet for the 2019 stamp 
books. Please keep in mind any business that you think might work well in our stamp book 
as a possibility for 2019. We are aiming to get 100 businesses into the stamp book this up-
coming year. To do this means that everyone needs to help with this task. This helps both 
businesses and our HOG Chapter! 
 
Hope everyone has a very safe and a very Merry Christmas! 

 

Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 



5 



6 



7 



8 


